
Dear Year 4,

How did your week go? You are probably finding it harder to keep motivated and to work 
through the home learning. Maybe try working for shorter periods of time with more breaks 
for exercise. Have you tried using a timer? Remember we are all in this strange situation 
together and it is hard and frustrating for everyone. Please use your tricks to help you and 
always try to be kind. 

You are doing brilliantly and so are your families. It is so lovely to hear from you and whilst 
we are delighted to see your work, we want to know you are well. Please send us a 
photograph of you doing something you love! We would love to see you. Did you see this 
week’s staff video? Hope you enjoyed seeing all your teachers doing things they love.

Last week we set you some problems on Mathletics. You can find these under “Explore” 
which is the tab next to “Learn”. You must have a go at these and keep up with your 
spellings on Readiwriter. 

Enjoy the bank holiday and remember all those brave soldiers who fought for our country. 

Take care, 

Mrs Simpson and Mrs Bench xx

I am weightless, but I can be seen. Put me in bucket and I’ll make it lighter. What am I?

Last week’s riddle : I can grow as big as you, but yet I weigh nothing. A shadow.


